
2018	–	2019	SCHOOL	YEAR	
	

	

	

The	Teachers	and	Staff	of	CSEE	Invite	all	
K	–	8th	Grade	Parents	&	Family	Members		

To	Our	2018	Open	House!	
	

	

	

	

	

	

	
	

WHEN:	Thursday,	September	20,	2018	
5:00	PM	–	7:00	PM	

	
	
	

Meet	your	child’s	teacher	
Get	answers	to	important	questions	

Stay	informed	
Tour	the	school	


